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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 11:34 AM
To: 'kenschmier'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Meeting for 5733 Peladeau Street, (Schwabacher / Fry; RO2845)

Mr. Schmier, 
Thanks for the phone calls and the discussion this morning.  I was sorry to hear about your brother. 
 
I’ve reserved time on Friday June 8th at 3 to 5 pm here in Alameda (address below, and on Bay Farm Island 
technically) to meet with you and perhaps the City of Emeryville, with my supervisor (I’ve copied her with this 
email: she was also at the last meeting in the City office).  I don’t know who at the City would attend with you, 
but they are welcome.  I’ve been dealing with Nancy Humphrey, the environmental manager for the City, but 
don’t know if she is aware of previous commitments by the City for the case.  Her email is 
nhumphrey@ci.emeryville.ca.us if you wanted to contact her.  You could also come with an environmental 
consultant, but you may want to wait until after the meeting to determine what the City might do. 
 
Because our records are pretty sparse for the case, please look for any files you may have on the tank 
removal, or events since then.  It may be that the additional information might be enough to get the case 
another step towards closure and resolve some of the questions that remain with respect to events or data 
associated with the case.  If you do find any files, please bring them and we can take copies, or you can make 
them beforehand.  Electronic are best, but paper will still be appreciated. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions, otherwise, we’ll see you here next Friday. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


